
Thank you once again for inviting us at GoBike to attend your presentations on the 

Underline section of the Avenues Project. We wanted to write to congratulate your team for

the vision and ambition being shown throughout the proposals within the project. It is so 

heartening to see people being put first in the plans, with moves towards a greener future 

for Glasgow city centre really apparent. We are also very impressed with the timescales 

being proposed and want to voice our support for the proposals we have seen so far. 

Although we think can see evidence of this in the plans, we would like to reiterate how 

important we feel it is that your project connects in with other schemes and departments 

within Glasgow City Council working on active travel infrastructure, to allow for routes 

extending out of the city to link up with existing and planned networks. If there is anyway 

we can be of assistance as the schemes progress, please don't hestitate to get in touch. 

Thanks and best wishes


